
 

 

 

  

 

RETRACTION: “FOREVER MARILYN” SCULPTURE INSTALLATION 

 

PALM SPRINGS, CA, October 31, 2019: 

 

On September 30, 2019, PS Resorts circulated a press release announcing the return of the 

Forever Marilyn statue to Palm Springs and its placement on the grounds of the Town and 

Country Center.  

 

The press release stated: “The successful completion of this project comes thanks to many key 

members of the Palm Springs political, tourist and cultural arenas, including Grit Development 

and the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation.” 

 

This statement inaccurately represents the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation's support for 

placing the Marilyn statue in the Town and Country Center.  

 

Please retract our previous statement and replace it with, “The successful completion of this 

project comes thanks to many key members of the Palm Springs political, tourist and cultural 

arenas, including Grit Development.” 

 

About PS Resorts: PS Resorts was founded in 2010 for the purpose of promoting tourism 

through events and attractions in Palm Springs. The organization is a non-profit private–public 

partnership of City and local tourism industry leaders. 

 

                                                                               ### 

 

For Information, Contact: 

PS Resorts 

Aftab Dada 

adada@hiltonpalmsprings.com 

760.861.4888 

 

 

 


